
    

 

Old Collegians Rugby 
Weekly News 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                            16 October  2013 

 ELIZABETH SEVENS  
  

 
Come out to Womma Reserve, Elizabeth RFC, this Saturday and cheer 
on and our men and women’s teams.  Good luck, guys and girls!! 

 
In true Sevens tradition, our lads will be wearing “special” jerseys they 

designed themselves for the occasion. 

 

 

 

MEN 
1:40pm: OC v Mildura 

3.00pm: OC v Onkaparinga 
4:40pm: OC v Elizabeth Indigenous 

WOMEN 
9:00am: OC v Bula Girls 

10:00am: OC v Onkaparinga 
11.00am: OC v Burnside 

 

  

 OZTAG  
 

 
@ TREGENZA 

 

 
The Glenunga Oztag Comp is moving to Tregenza  
this Spring/Summer so sort out your team ASAP  

and email Oztag here to register your interest! 
Come ‘n’ Try: Monday 28 Oct 2013 

 

Mondays, Wednesdays & Thursdays  
for  

Open, Mixed & Junior Teams 
 
 

 

   

mailto:oztag2@bigpond.com


   

 CLUB NOTES   
 

 

STATE REPRESENTATIVES 
Hot on the heels of our fabulous U12s who defeated Victoria and won the Griff Hunt Trophy a couple of  
weeks ago, our congratulations also go to the SA Schoolgirl Sevens  team who won the Plate at Nationals  

in the Gold Coast last weekend!  

 

 

     
 

 

 
We’ll be playing a little social bocce  

(a little like bowls or petanque) on Saturday nights  
over the summer.   

 
Details are still being ironed out but if you are interested, 

register your interest here.  

 

  
 
 

 

 CLUB BAR 
Just a reminder that the club bar is open over the off-season,  every Thursday and Saturday night from 6pm.  
We also expect to be opening for Oztag on Mondays and Wednesdays when it starts up in a couple of weeks.  

Pop by for a cleansing ale.  

 
PHOTOS & VIDEO 

Photos of our matches regularly go up on our website, FaceBook page and YouTube account, see links below.  
 

            
 
 

 

 

With thanks to our Sponsors! 
 

 
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to Old Collegians RFC’s email newsletter. If you have any news or information you would like us to include,  or if you wish 

to unsubscribe,  please let us know at kim@oldcollegiansrugby.org.au 
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